
BOROUGH OF FOREST
HILLS

REQUEST FOR
PROPOSALS – AUDIT

SERVICES
Sealed  proposals  for  audit
services will be received until
11  AM,  on  Wednesday,
November  1,  2023  in  the
office  of  the  Borough
Manager,  4400  Greensburg
Pike, Pittsburgh, PA 15221.
Complete  specifications  may
be  found  on  the  borough’s
website  at
www.foresthillspa.org.   All
proposals must be sealed and
marked FOREST HILLS AUDIT
PROPOSAL and addressed to
Steven  Morus,  Borough
Manager, Forest Hills Borough,
4400  Greensburg  Pike,
Pittsburgh,  PA  15221.   Said
proposals will be opened and
read aloud at  11:15  AM on
November  1,  2023  at  4400
Greensburg  Pike,  Pittsburgh,
PA 15221. Forest Hills Borough
reserves the right to reject any
or  all  proposals  or  portions
thereof as they apply to the
Borough.

Steven J. Morus, Borough
Manager


